
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics 

We have been recapping the sounds  ck, e, u, 

r this week and segmenting to read and write 

words with these sounds.  

This Week 
We have been fully immersed in our 

Christmas concert preparations.  We hope 
you enjoy the performances next week, the 
children have been working so hard!  Just a 

reminder that if you’ve been asked to 
provide any additional clothing to have 

these in school in a named bag please ready 
for our first performance on Tuesday.  If you 

haven’t received a note about this, it will 
because your child has a school costume and 

doesn’t require anything else.  
Please make sure your child’s uniform is fully 

labelled.  The children will be getting 
changed twice next week and you would not 
believe how items of clothing walk!! We try 
our very best to marry up items of clothing 
with the right child but without a name it 

can be very challenging! 

 

Maths 

We have been comparing amounts this week 

by taking a handful of cubes and seeing who 

has more and who has fewer.  We have also 

been matching quantities, so three bears 

need three plates.  

 

Dates for the Diary 
Tuesday 12th Dec – 1.45pm, Reception Christmas 

Performance 
Wednesday 13th Dec-Christmas Jumper Day & 

Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 14th Dec – 9.30am, Reception Christmas 

Performance 
Thursday 14th Dec – 3.40pm-4.30pm Reception Disco 

Weds 20th Dec – Last day of term 
Thurs 4th Jan – Back to school 

 
 
 

 

 

Disco 

Just a reminder that we have our 

school disco on Thursday 14th 

December and tickets are available to 

purchase from the office.  Please 

bring your child to the main school 

entrance for the 3.40pm start and 

collect at 4.30pm from the back of 

the hall – gates will be open. Children 

can bring some pocket money to spend 

in the tuck shop.  

Welcome to 

8th December 2023 

Performances 

If you are attending the Tuesday afternoon 

performance you will be able to take your child 

home after the concert.  Please bear with us whilst 

we get the children changed out of their costumes.  

If you are attending the KS1 performance on 

Thursday afternoon and have a child in Reception, 

you will be able to collect your child after the 

concert too.  


